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This bill is unwanted and making it unsafe  for Oregonians protecting themselves and 

loved ones to say the least. With the sad state of our poorly neglected and under 

appreciated law enforcement this is a fiscal nightmare for them with a strained budget 

already. Means of making a course and people to staff that would only be a huge 

financial strain for Oregon tax payer to fund law enforcement in order to get a 

program up and running all over the state. This bill is unsafe for Oregon families and 

also a waste of tax payer money, not to mention the violation of the constitutional 

right of the 2nd amendment. While the state trys to get a program in place, leaving 

Americans in limbo of there rights that law makers all to often forget TO PROTECT 

under the oath of office. This bill needs to be tossed out immediately! Stop wasting 

money and infringing on our rights as Americans! 


